Industry participants and any
other interested parties Promating choice &

Direct Dial: 020 7901 1866
Email: Stacy.Altman@ofgem.gov.uk

Date: 21 June 2010

Dear Colleague,
Amendment and re-publication of Notice to section 11A of the Electricity Act 1989

I refer to the Notice for modification published on Friday 18™ June under the Distribution
Networks section of our website.

We have amended this Notice following identification of a minor error on the date of
authorisation of the Notice which currently reads “18 July 2010". It is clear that this date
was intended to be 18 June 2010 and this amendment has been duly made to the Notice
re-published today, 21 June 2010.

Please note that this amendment will not affect the statutory consultation period of this
Notice which commenced on Friday 18 June 2010.

Should you have any queries in this regard, or in relation to the proposed change, please
do not hesitate to contact Stacy Altman, see contact details above.

Yours Sincerely,
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James Veaney
Senior Manager, Customers and Connections, Local Grids and RPI- X @ 20
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